
January £6th, 1933.

Arthur A* Hauck, Eaq. 
Dean, Lafayette College, 
Easton, Pennsylvania.

Boar Mr, Hawke,

I am Very glad Indeed to learn tha t 
you are sending to me four copies of your study, 
"Some Educational Factors Affecting the Relations 
Between Canada and the United States", 
look forward to reading this with much interest.

I shall

I remember very well indeed meeting 
You will be interestedyou in Honolulu in 1927, 

in knowing that out of that meting there developed 
in Canada an or aniznt ion kno~n as the Canadian 
Institute of International Affairs. In Montreal 
we have a particularly active group, which meets 
once a fortnight, while the Instituted headquarters 
is in Toronto, where the Honourable Vincent Massey 
hae helped greatly in the expense of its upl® ep.

Some time, I hope, I may have the 
pleasure of meeting you again.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


